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Roof-top solar panels are much preferable since how many millions are there here? On top of each roof no one can complain about
obstruction of travel, views, or survival of Nature. You are sorely short-sighted if you don't realize this already. 

Other massive land areas are golf courses and cemeteries, have you thought of using those? 

Putting poison upon the ground to kill any plant or animal underneath each solar panel and destroying the water aquifer beneath it
is NOT environmentally friendly, now is it? 


